
~Mission Focus for the Quarter~  
Green Schools Homeless Student Families 

(See blue half sheet) 

 
High School Seniors! If you're a senior or the parent of one, head to 

our website to find the scholarship application.  Deadline is May 1, 2025. 

Email Ann Hartong at Hartongs@aol.com. 

 

Eagle Scout Project 

Still needs more funding for the work needed on Our Pavilion. Please make 

checks out to church with “Eagle Scout Project” in memo and drop it in 

the offering plate if you feel led, please. Thank you for your help! 

 

Prayerfully Consider: 
Care Team is in true need of someone to take over the lead position 

for Liz Breneman. She needs to pass it on now. 

 If you want more information about the position please seek Liz  

out on Sundays. (Or call the office for details) 
  

 

IMPORTANT INFO about the UPPER ROOM Devotional - if you 

wish to continue to receive the Upper Room Devotionals you can call 

them at 800-972-0433 to get them sent to you. Our MAY/JUNE 

distribution at the church will be the last we will be purchasing. We will 

continue to carry the quarterly Our Daily Bread devotional. Thank you! 

 

Thank you for your generous monetary and actual goods donated to the 

LPN students at the PLCC.  The students were each given 8-9 items along 

with two gift cards.  The students were so excited to receive these 

surprise gifts!  Students are currently in the process of writing thank yous.  

Thanks again to all who donated! ~ Diane 

 

Thanks to all the people that sang in the Easter choir                  

on Palm Sunday and Easter. You all sounded great! 

I appreciate all of you sharing your talents with the choir and the 

congregation and sticking around after service these past few weeks to 

prepare and learn the music. Looking forward to the next one we do! 

Brian 
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SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 
10:00 am                                                                                                     04.27.2025 

 
 

GATHERING TIME                                                                    

PROCESSIONAL  –  BLESSED BE THE NAME - SCHUBERT 

GREETING 

*HYMN #369 – BLESSED ASSURANCE - (words on screen) 

OPENING PRAYER – 

Easter people raise your voices! 

Sounds of heaven in earth should ring. 

Christ has brought us Heaven's choices. 

Heavenly music, let it ring! 
 

Every day to us is Easter, 

with its resurrection song. 

When in trouble move the faster, 

to our God who rights the wrong. 
 

Alleluia! 

Alleluia! Amen. 
(Rev. William M. James) 

 

SCRIPTURE READING – HEBREW 10:19-25 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC – HE’S ALIVE – FRANCISCO / ROGER HERBST -SOLOIST 

 

PRAYERS FOR THE PEOPLE 

 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

LORD’S PRAYER 

 

OFFERING                                                                                                                                                                                                     

OFFERTORY –  ALWAYS ON TIME  

PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 

SCRIPTURE READING – MATTHEW 28:11-15 
 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE – AMY DVORAK 
 

*PRAISE – FIRM FOUNDATION (words on screen)  

 

SERMON – THE SHOW ME STATE 

 

TIME OF REFLECTION 

 

*PRAISE – DO IT AGAIN - (words on screen) 
 

*BENEDICTION 

 
Greeters: The Coganspargers 

Praise Team: Jason & Tara Beamish, Cullen Kress, Dan Royer,          

Kelly Witsaman, Lyndsay Dimengo, and Steve & Katie Mehal                      

Liturgists: Ryan Hetler, Karen Stadler, John Flanders                                    

Worship Leader: Dustin Oliver Organist: Betty Gross                 

Choir Director: Brian Lawson 

Pastor: Rev. J. Harlen Rife 

Please stand if able when you see the asterisk (*) 

Phones silenced is appreciated 

 

CONTINUED PRAYERS: Joe &  Janice Conley, Velma Lopez,          

Rick & Sue Nivens, Faye Shahan, Karen Susick, Carol Lynn Stratton,   

Bonnie Kocsis, Lyndsay Dimengo 

 

LOVE, ENGAGE, SERVE OPPORTUNITIES 

     

 Thank you for your continued generous giving. Online giving is on 

greensburgumc.net.   If you have questions or need assistance, contact 

Margo Holmes, Financial Administrator – 330.896.1936 

 


